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                        September 23, 2016 

Dear Alumnus, 

Reunion Countdown.  The biennial reunion will be held on Saturday, 

November 19, 2016.  The location is new!  The Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni 

Center on the university’s Centennial Campus is the location.  Please notify 

Charlie Leverett, 4204 Page Road, Morrisville, NC 27560-9402 of your plans to 

attend by November 7th or e-mail him at ctleverett@nc.rr.com. 

 

As of this date, 23 members and 15 guests have indicated that they will 

attend the fall reunion. 

 

Nominating Committee.  The following members have been nominated 

for election at the biennial reunion. 

 

President & Director    Art Dumont 

Vice President & Director  Larry Hancock 

Director of Administration  Joe Harris 

Director of Finance   Darlene Williams 

Director of Special Events  Charlie Leverett 

Director of History   Bo Nowell 

Director of Engagement   Thomas Swanson 

 

The General Hugh Shelton Leadership Center Golf Challenge.  The 

association will sponsor a foursome under the name of L-4 Aces on October 13, 

2016, at the Lonnie Poole Golf Course.  This is a wonderful networking 

opportunity for the reactivation of the company.  Golfers are needed, so if you 

have an interest in playing, contact Charlie Leverett at ctleverett@nc.rr.com.  

The purpose of the tournament is to support the Shelton Leadership Center’s 

scholarship fund. 

                

Fraternally, 

            Joe Harris, ‘68 

            Director of Administration 
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